
The Front Porch
commits to enhancing

and expanding
professional excellence
among all faculty and

full-time staff.

The Front Porch will
begin the process of
dreaming, designing,

and planning for a
new home for The

Front Porch.

The Front Porch will
continue to enhance the

student experience,
offering ample

opportunities for
students of all ages and
abilities to play and learn

music together.

 The Front Porch
inspires meaningful

community engagement
through music

education, concerts, and
outreach programs. 

Strategic Plan 2023-2028

The Front Porch
employs, educates,

and reflects a
diverse community
of music makers
and educators.

August 2023

These tenets of our strategic plan will guide The Front Porch for the next five
years. We are working on developing specific objectives tied to each
strategic statement, and are excited to share those soon. 


